Lin Provost

I’m writing in support of the proposed Outstanding Resource Waters designations for the upper
watershed of the Cascade River, the upper watershed of the Green River, and the Napeequa River.
These waters provide valuable recreation areas for thousands of Washington families, and they
deserve protection. Washington is such a unique place, filled with breathtaking natural beauty, and
we need to do everything we can to keep it that way. Protecting these proposed waters would ensure
clean and safe recreational land for generations to come. These bodies of water are truly critical to a
Washington way of life, and I urge the Department of Ecology to permanently protect these
valuable natural resources. Thank you for your consideration.



